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Hello

Mine Mail in support of the above planning application.

I currently shop at Lidl, Ashley, crossing town for each visit.

A store closer to home would be well used by me and others. The site is on a well
maintained main road, which would cause minimal disruption and would be an asset to the
area. 

Lidl quality and value would be available to new customers.

I also understand that the building is designed using sustainable materials and will be
sympathetic to the area.

Yours




